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From: leslie sullivan
To: SFPD, Commission (POL)
Subject: Please help this dangerous situation
Date: Wednesday, July 28, 2021 2:08:45 PM

 

Dear All,
 
I have been writing for months in the hopes you will hear my voice
regarding ending the Slow Street Programs. Today I got a letter from Oak
Street residents and I am thrilled to learn that I am not a lone voice out
there asking to have PAGE STREET RETURNED TO A NORMAL WORKING
STREET!!!  I live on the very busy, busy Oak Street and pulling into and
out of my garage has always been a challenge, but since Page Street no
longer accepts traffic our situation has become truly HARROWING.  This
has really gone too long and it puts all Oak Street neighbors into danger
for a very few walkers and runners. I walk every day and Page is no longer
utilized as a walking street, slow street, as it was a year ago. Please,
please don't make us beg to return our City to the way it was...as
congested as it is, you are making it worse and dangerous. There is plenty
of room on sidewalks for runners and baby carriages!!!!!
 
Thank you for your consideration.
Leslie, Warren, Patrick
1028 and 1030 Oak Street
 
 
Sent from Mail for Windows 10
 

mailto:lshsf@hotmail.com
mailto:sfpd.commission@sfgov.org
https://avanan.url-protection.com/v1/url?o=https%3A//go.microsoft.com/fwlink/%3FLinkId%3D550986&g=ZDI4Yzc0OTBlYTNlZjEzOQ==&h=Nzg3NWNhMDg3NzA0OGI4ZDUzNDgzN2FlYWY3YWJmZTY2YjI2YzVhYmI1ZGJjYzc3ZGUyYzE5ZmY0NGM1YmYyYQ==&p=YXAzOnNmZHQyOmF2YW5hbjpvOmRlOWZlMzE5ZmM3OGM5YThiMGQwOTM0NDMzYmExMDJiOnYx

